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SPECIAL COMMITTEE ON MIGRATION ISSUES
Original: English
NOTICE
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to all permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Special Committee on Migration Issues (CEAM), wishes to remind delegations that the following meetings of the CEAM are scheduled to take place in the coming months:

· Seminar on care for migrant communities, scheduled to take place on February 10, 2009 (10:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.)

· Meeting to identify ways to link the efforts of the OAS to the regional migration consultative processes, scheduled to take place on February 13, 2009 (10:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.) 
· Seminar on Consular Assistance and Protection: Scope and Exchange of Best Practices, scheduled to take place on March 10, 2009 (10:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.)
· Forum on Sub regional Integration Initiatives regarding Migration, scheduled to take place on April 7, 2009 (10:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.) 

The Chair of the CEAM reminds delegations of the importance of the participation by experts from the member states at these meetings in order to share experiences and engage in a dialogue on the various topics. The Chair of the CEAM would be grateful if delegations used their good offices to facilitate the participation of such experts in the above-mentioned meetings, and requests that the Secretariat is notified as soon as possible of the names of those who will be participating in the different meetings referenced above.

Any information on this matter should be communicated to Ms. Beatriz Piñeres, Committee Secretary, by e-mail at bpineres@oas.org or by fax at (202) 458-3929.
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